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Bird in Bush School 
offer to your children 
Thank you to you all for your support with the 

school renaming proposals. We appreciate many 
stakeholders would rather not consider a name 

change at this time but as explained at our          
consultation meetings this is a recommendation to 

secure the future of our school. 
 

Bird in Bush School will bring your children not       
only an exceptional quality of education delivered 

by a dedicated staff team but it will offer every child 
a biography of exciting offers to enrich their           

education. We do not believe any local school can 
rival the Bird in Bush School offer. 

 
Your support and the support of your children is  
appreciated in now designing a new school logo. 

Like the Coronation logo this is an important                 
invitation to contribute to such an event at this time 

 

The important school dates for your attention  
1. Bank Holidays in May 2023—Monday 1st May & Monday 8th May - no school 

2. End of Summer Term 1—Friday 26th May  (one week half term break to follow) 

3. Staff Inset Training Day—Monday 5th June— no school for pupils 

4. Summer Term 2 begins—Tuesday 6th June   

5. Summer Term 2 ends—Thursday 20th July—from 12.00 noon 

Year 6 time of year 
We pass on to our Year 6s all our best wishes 
at this time of year. Next week they complete 

assessments in school. 
We hope that their parents/carers will then 
be leading lots of ways of celebrating their 
time at Camelot, starting with a cake and 

bake sale next Friday 12th May.  

   

We wish everyone at 
Camelot an enjoyable 
and celebratory Kings 

Coronation Bank     
Holiday Weekend. 

We look forward to 
seeing everyone back 
on Tuesday 8th May. 







As we notice more and more children having access to their own phone, we 
thought we would this helpful advice from the Metropolitan Police.  

We highlight the advice “Don’t fight back, it’s not worth the risk when a 
phone can be replaced.” 

 

 

What we have learned: 
 Arts and crafts, cooking and anything related 

to making food and mess works the best! 
 Swimming and trips work, providing fun filled 

days for all 
 Parents/Carers need to be ready to sign up 

so their children have be included in plans. 
From this summer onwards, all CHAMPS 
offers will be open to Year 1 to Year 6 and it 
will be on a first come, first reserved basis 
(places are limited) 

 The CHAMPS mobile phone is the best way 
to contact the organising team. Why not try 
it now and reserve your child’s place for this 
summer. 07931 616456 and yes… 

CHAMPS Summer 2023 is open 
for reserving a place NOW! 




